
 

 

 
 

 November 30, 2023  
 
To:  Personnel and Finance Committee  
 
From: Sheriff Kalvin Barrett  
 
Re:  Approval for In-Kind Donation – Comprehensive Trauma Kit 
  
County Ordinance 7.14 (10) states the Personnel and Finance Committee shall 
have the duty and responsibility to approve acceptance of in-kind donations 
valued at over $300. The Sheriff’s Office requests approval to accept an in-kind 
donation of a Comprehensive Trauma Kit, donated to the Sheriff’s Office 
Emergency Preparedness Coordinator by Zoll Medical Corporation. The Sheriff’s 
Office recently provided emergency preparedness training to Zoll Medical Corp. 
staff located in Deerfield, WI.  The company wishes to make this donation as a 
token of their appreciation. The Comprehensive Trauma Kit is valued at 
approximately $3,000.  
 
The Dane County Sheriff’s Office Emergency Preparedness Coordinator (EPC) 
provides training to businesses and organizations within Dane County on what to 
do in an emergency situation, to include active shooter scenario training.  In 
coordination with the active shooter training, the EPC also conducts “Stop the 
Bleed” training providing training for the immediate life-saving care to those with 
traumatic injuries.  “Stop the Bleed” is designed to provide emergency care to 
those critically injured until trained medical responders arrive and take over 
treatment. The Comprehensive Trauma Kit would be utilized by the EPC for 
demonstration purposes during the training sessions.  
 
Thank you for the generous donation from Zoll Medical Corp. 


